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Re: Three Year Review of Abortion Legislation

There is a real danger that this is going to be a “closed shop review”. To date the Minister for Health has only spoken to/met with Pro-Abortion groups. These groups are seeking further deregulation of the abortion service which will increase the numbers of lives ended and have the support of some Political Parties in this. It really is crucial that Pro-life supporters would contact their TDs/Ministers regarding the review and demand the appointment of a truly Independent Chairperson for the review. It is extremely important that one’s opposition to the current law is communicated to TDs and that one would convey the absolute inhumanity of all Late Term Abortions which inflict horrific suffering on unborn babies.
 It may also be worth reminding TDs etc that the One Third of the electorate…….a very big minority……..who voted against the introduction of this extremely liberal legislation, are also entitled to have their views included in this Review.


